
Acton Boxborough Food Services Department

Exciting news! This year all students are eligible to receive one breakfast and one
lunch each school day at no charge. Breakfast is available 20 minutes prior to the
start of school. Lunch is available this year to both full and ½ day students.  Half Day
students should pick up a lunch to bring home with them. For students that want just a
milk (either at lunch or for snack) there is a $.50 charge.  To help facilitate the purchase
of a la carte milk ($.50), we encourage parents to add money to their child’s lunch
account.

To prepay to your child’s account, please send cash/check made payable to the “AB
Food Services Dept” with your child's name in the memo line to your child’s teacher.
Your child’s teacher will forward it to the school’s cafeteria manager.  If you prefer to
make a prepayment with a credit card, please do so at www.schoolcafe.com/abrsd (You
will need your child’s School ID and Lunch PIN/ID which can be found in PowerSchool
at https://powerschool.abschools.org/public/ on the “My Class Schedule” page.)

Even though meals are at no charge this year, we encourage families to apply for
free/reduced priced meals as you may be eligible for additional benefits. You may apply
for free/reduced priced meals here: www.schoolcafe.com/abrsd. If you receive an email
in August from Food Services stating your child is eligible for free/reduced priced meals
you do NOT need to apply again.

Please note: An automated weekly email is generated from the Food Services
Department if you have a positive balance of $5.00 or less.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at lunchonline@abschools.org
or at (978) 264-4700 x3221.

We look forward to serving healthy meals to your child during the school year.

Have a great year!
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